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2022 Legislative Session 

 

Reference 

No.: 
CR-007-2022  

Draft No.: 1 

Committee: Committee of the Whole 

Date: 02/10/2022  

Action: FAV   

 
REPORT: Favorable 9-0: Council Members Hawkins, Davis, Dernoga, Franklin, Glaros, Harrison, Ivey, 

Streeter, Taveras, and Turner. Absent: Franklin.  

 

The Prince George’s County Council convened as the Committee of the Whole on February 10, 2022, to 

consider CR-007-2022. CR-007-2022 is a Resolution to approve a multi-year contract with Stryker 

Medical to purchase Advanced Life Support (ALS)/Basic Life Support (BLS) equipment for the 

Fire/EMS Department. Pursuant to Section 819 of the Charter for Prince George’s County, Maryland, 

the County Council must approve by resolution all multi-year contracts exceeding an aggregate of Five 

Hundred Thousand Dollars ($500,000.00). The contract will approve a contract with Stryker Medical to 

provide zero percent interest on the purchase of ALS/BLS equipment in the amount of $4,142,381.85.  

 

This agreement is for five years, and Fire/EMS Department will make yearly payments of $828,476.37 

until payment is made in full. 

 

The Office of Law finds CR-007-2022 to be in proper legislative form with no impediments to its 

adoption. 

 

The Policy Group reports that the adoption of CR-007-2022 will have a negative impact on the County 

in the amount of $ 4,142,381.85. 

 

After discussion, the Prince George’s County Council, sitting as the Committee of the Whole, favorably 

reported CR-007-2022 out 9-0. 


